
 
 

 

          24th June 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

During our Sports Week we have been very lucky to have the loan of some Little Rider Horses. Each 
class is going to be able to have some races on these and they are great fun and a good workout. The 
horses are especially designed for children and both KS1 and KS2 will be able to take part. The races 
will take place on the outside playground. 
 

If you do not wish your child to take part in these races please let the office know by Monday 28th 
June. If you wish to send your child into school with a helmet to take part please see the timetable 
below  
 

Day Time Class 

Monday 28th June  1.30-2.00pm Jet 

 2.00-2.30pm Ruby 

Tuesday 29th June  1.30-2.00pm Amethyst 

 2.00-2.30pm Diamond 

Wednesday 30th June 1.30-2.00pm Emerald 

 2.00-2.30pm Turquoise  

Thursday 1st July 1.30-2.00pm Opal 

 2.00-2.30pm Jade 

Friday 2nd  July  1.30-2.00pm Topaz 

 2.00-2.30pm Moonstone  

Monday 28th June – Friday 2nd July Every morning Crystal and Sapphire 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs G Marrion 
Headteacher 


